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Dear Teams, 
 
It has been an incredibly tough competition with amazing 
matches here in Rio during the Olympic Qualification 
Tournament (OQT). 
 
Congratulations to Team Germany and Team Brazil for 
securing their spots at the Olympic Games in Paris 2024. Your 
hard work and dedication have paid off, and we look forward to 
seeing your performances in Paris. 
 
We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to the Local Organizing 
Committee (LOC) and everyone involved in the organization of 
this tournament for contributing to the success of this event. 
 
A special thanks to the players for showcasing beautiful 
volleyball, demonstrating character, resilience, and stamina 
throughout the competition. 
 
We wish you safe travels and continued success filled with new 
victories and achievements. 
 
Best regards, 
FIVB Technical Delegates 
Elizaveta Bracht, Mustaque Mohammed 
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